
Hello, Manor 1st Floor!

I am Jessa Schroetter (she/her), and I’ll be your Residential
Assistant for the 2023-2024 academic year! I’m excited to meet all
of you! I am a senior majoring in Criminal Justice with a

concentration in Forensic Psychology. I grew up in Northern Minnesota and enjoy
hiking, being outside, and spending time with friends. One fun fact about me is I
grew up fostering animals and have fostered over twenty dogs:)

I am so excited to meet you all! I know most of you will be upperclassmen and know
your way around Hamline already but don’t hesitate to ask questions!

DO Bring DON’T bring

A fan (it gets hot in the dorms) Candles/Incense

Twin XL bed sheets and a mattress topper non-LED twinkle lights

Cleaning supplies Weapons

Dish scrubber (the ones with soap in the
handle are a lifesaver)

Fridge/Microwave (provided)

My email is jschroetter01@hamline.edu


